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OUR CHILDREN ENJOYED A MAD SCIENCE ASSEMBLY ON WEDNESDAY

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

DEC

2nd Christmas Activity Day/Non-
Uniform Day/Gold Book 
Assembly

6th KS2 Pantomime Trip

8th Reception Carol Service

9th KS1 Lowry Trip

12th Infant Nativity, 2.00 p.m., & 
6.00 p.m.

14th KS2 Christmas Parties

15th Christmas Dinner/Christingle 
Service

16th KS1 Christmas Parties

17th Year 4H Brass Concert, 
7.00p.m.

25th Year 4 Class Assembly/Year
3B & 3H Trip

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon Coding Club

Wed Year 5 & 6 Football Club

Fri Years 3 & 4 Athletics Club

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

STAR OF THE WEEK ATTENDANCE WINNERS

Well done to Year 3  who were our 
attendance winners this week.

Reception 87.2%
Year 1 96.4%
Year 2 96.2%
Year 3 99.6%
Year 4 96.3%
Year 5 94.7%
Year 6 98.7%

SCHOOL NEWS

GOLD BOOK ASSEMBLY
Our next Gold Book Assembly will be held on Friday 2nd December at 9.00 a.m.  Parents are 
welcome to attend.

PTFA NON-UNIFORM DAY
Our PTFA are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 2nd December and are asking for the 
following donations for our Christmas Raffle:

Reception/KS1    - New toys/books/gifts suitable for a children’s hamper
Years 3 & 4           - Chocolate
Years 5 & 6           - Bottles  (bath foam/shampoo/wine etc)

ROSSENDALE HOSPICE PENNY PINCHING CHALLENGE
Thank you to everyone who contributed to this worthwhile cause.  As a school we raised 
£90.04 with a collective total of £3978.95!  

FOOTBALL MATCH
Britannia Buzz team played against St. Anne’s on Thursday evening where they won 9-0.  
The team, which had some children playing their first ever football match, showed amazing 
teamwork and enthusiasm in their victory.  Everyone at school is immensely proud of them 
and we look forward to seeing their further results like this in the future!  Well done to 
everyone involved.

A WRIGGLY NATIVITY
This year we will be holding our KS1 (Years 1 & 2) Nativity in school on Monday 12th 
December at 2.00 p.m. and 6.00 p.m.  Please remember to return your ticket request as 
soon as possible.  Any extra tickets will be available from Friday 9th December.

RECEPTION       CHARLIE
YEAR 1       ROSE                 
YEAR 2             HARRY          
YEAR 3                   ESME
YEAR 4        TO BE ANNOUNCED 

NEXT WEEK                       
YEAR 5             CHLOE                  
YEAR 6        ELLA       


